
 

 

 

March Meeting 

February Correspondence 

Mail: 

1. Gnesen Newsletter 

2. Duluth Township Newsletter 

3. Canosia Newsletter 

4. MAT Spring short courses 

 

 

E-mails: 

1. MAT: Voting on Proposed Bylaw Changes at Spring Short Courses 

2. SLC The Public Health Plus 

3. Letter from Rep. Zeleznikar 

4. MN Dept. of Health: Source water protection grants 

5. MAT Spring short courses 2024 

6. MN State Noxious Weed List Updates from 2023 

7. Final Look Video of The Rice Lake Corridor Project 

8. AAAA Newsletter, February Update 


